
 

31 October 2023 
Fonterra CFO Neil Beaumont to leave Co-op 

 
Fonterra has today announced that Chief Financial Officer Neil Beaumont is leaving the Co-operative.  

Simon Till, who has most recently held the role of Fonterra’s Director Capital Markets, will take up the 
position of acting Chief Financial Officer while recruitment for a permanent CFO is underway.  

Neil joined the Co-operative in February 2023 and his last day will be the 3rd of November. 

ENDS  

For further information contact: 
 
Philippa Norman 
Fonterra Communications 
Phone: +64 21 507 072 
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